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Comments: It has come to my attention that a massive building project by the POWDR corporation has been

slated for Holland Lake. I am truly dismayed by this proposal. The US Forest Service is not in the business of

selling off our public lands for the use of the privileged and wealthy. Public lands are for everyone not just the rich

and powerful. Holland lake and the surrounding area cannot sustain the impact of a project this massive and

detrimental. I am sure there are plenty of opportunities for the POWDR corporation to expand in Colorado. I can

only think that they have chosen Montana because they think they can buy up our land without a fight. I, and

many like me, insist that the forest service denies this application. 

Tell POWDR to take their greed elsewhere.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey Posner


